October 14, 2023

To The Town of Chase City:

| am writing this letter regarding the alleyway
between Castle’s Butcher Shop and Parker Qil
Company. We have taken care of this property for
the last fifteen years. We are requesting that the
Town consider turning the alleyway over to Castle’s
Investments, LLC. Thank you so much for your
consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Jim and Frances Castle



